
 

   
    
 

From: Serena"s Office 
To: DIR RS 
Subject: Heat Illness Prevention Regulations 
Date: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 8:13:17 AM 

Re: proposed Heat Illness Prevention Proposed Regulations  

We use real time  internet and measuring devices on site for temperature determination. Keeping written records of  
this is an unnecessary burden to businesses and serves little benefit when actually reviewing and actions at the time  
of the measurements is what matters. Please change this burdensome requirement in the proposed regulations.  

Sincerely,  
Serena Friedman, M.D.  

-Sent from my iPhone  

From Serena Friedman,M.D.,  
Four Sisters Ranch-Winery & Vineyards 
 Cell: 818-266-9977  Winery: 805-467-2417 
 Winery/Office:  805-467-2046 
 2995 Pleasant Road, San Miguel, CA 93451, USA  
-Sent from my iPhone  
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